Sent: 18/11/2024 6:35:19 PM
Subject: DA 2024/1216 ATTENTION: Mr Maxwell Duncan

| am writing to you regarding DA 2024/1216 which | understand is going to allow 35 metre
yachts to moor in North Harbour, allow the cafe to be open until 9pm at night and remove the
slipway - all of which will impact the locals enormously. North Harbour is one of the few
remaining tranquil spots in our beautiful Sydney Harbour and we would like to protest against

these actions.

Sincerely
Fiona and John Karren



